
 
 

2018 Term 3 Calendar 

Wk 9 Sept 

18 Kinder Orientation 2-3pm 

21 1/2L Assembly @2.30pm 

Wk 10 Sept 

27 Y6 Science & Discovery Day 

28 5/6D Assembly 

Last day of Term 3 

 Term 4 Calendar 

Wk 1 Oct 

Mon 

15 

All kids start back MONDAY 

(NOT a staff development 

day) 

26 SAVE THE DATE:  

Grandparent’s Day 

Dear parents, carers and friends of our school, 
Today we have the Manly School Band visiting our school as part of their tour around the area. I hope 
they inspire some of our students to learn a musical instrument. Each week Mrs White works with our 
small school band and they have their lessons with Bianca. I am looking forward to hearing them perform 
for us in Term 4. 
NUF NUF DAY 
This Thursday we will be having our regular NUF NUF day. Please note that this term the final date for 
payment is Wednesday 19th September. Children usually hand their money into the office on the morning 
of NUF NUF. Due to changes with our financial system we need to be able to collect the NUF NUF 
money prior to the day. Sorry for any inconvenience.  
NUF NUF Money due Wednesday 19th September. 
CREATIVE ARTS CAMP 
On October 15th and 16th our Stage 2 and Stage 3 students have been given a fabulous opportunity to 
attend a Creative Arts Camp in Manly. There are limited places available. Children must be very keen to 
explore and learn more about visual arts. It will be the responsibility of parents or carers to get their child 
to the studio each day (many parents stay in accommodation in Sydney). The camp is two school days and 
the students produce two amazing pieces of art that they keep. The cost of the camp is $199. If you are 
interested, can you please contact Mrs Cains at the school this week. 
ALLERGIES 
At Shoal Bay PS we have several children who are allergic to a variety of food items. In particular we have 
several children who are allergic to nuts. We would appreciate it if you could talk with your children 
about not sharing food and about the allergies that some of their friends or classmates may have. We 
would also greatly appreciate it if you could take this into consideration when deciding what to pack your 
child for lunch and recess each day. Thank you. 
TELL THEM FROM ME 
Have you completed the survey yet? Many of our Year 4, 5 and 6 students have. 
Each year our school participates in the Tell Them From Me survey. We ask students, families and staff 
members to answer a series of questions about our school. This information is then used to guide our 
decisions and strategies for the following year. We use the information to evaluate what we are doing as a 
school. Please take a few minutes to complete this survey for us. Last year we only had a very small 
number of parents who completed the survey. 
Website: https://tellthemfromme.com/sbps 
SPORT NEWS 
Rugby 
Congratulations to Jed for representing the state at Coffs Harbour for Rugby Union.  Jed was vice captain 
of the team and they came 9th in the state!  Well done. 
Gymnastics 
Next term Kindergarten, Year 1 and Year 2 students will be participating in a gymnastic program similar 
to the one that the Stage 2 and 3 students have just completed. The older students have really 
participated well in the program each week and their skills have certainly developed. I am sure the 
program will also be a wonderful opportunity for our younger students. Please keep an eye out for the 
notes which will be coming home. 
Special Presentation 
On Thursday, at the morning assembly, the school’s P&C will be making a special presentation to all of 
our students who have managed to reach state level competition in their sporting area this year. This 
presentation is to support them in their achievement. 
GRANDPARENT’S DAY – SAVE THE DATE 
On Friday 26th October we will once again be having our annual Grandparent’s Day at Shoal Bay PS. Last 
year it was a fabulous day with lots of happy students. More information will be coming out shortly but 
please save the date. We’d love to see you there. 

                                                                                          Term 3 Week 9 | Mon 17 Sept 2018 
                            From Kylie’s Desk …. 

PBL 
Our 3 core values are RESPECT,  

RESPONSIBILITY and  
EXCELLENCE. 

This week we are focussing on  
Responsibility: Be On Time 

 

Payments Due  Cost Due by 

Resource Pack $70 

$35 

ASAP 

New kids 

Nuf Nuf $3 19 Sep 

S3 Camp Pay 4 

Paid in full date :) 

Pay 

in 

full 

overdue 

Swimming 

Scheme 

$65 26 Oct 

Henny Penny 

Hatchlings 

$6 2 Nov 
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The Senior boys touch team played New Lambton PS in round 4 of 

the PSSA touch knockout.  The boys played a great game and 

defeated New Lambton 14-3.  Well done boys! 

 

Amy is currently competing at the 
NSW Primary School Golf Comp at 
Camden Lakeside Golf course. 

 

Kindergarten Excursion 

Kindergarten had a great time at their 
excursion to Oakvale Farm.   There 
were many excited faces. 
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